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John Sumi:

This is the draft concerning aquifer storage and recovery systems.  I based it on the
groundwater law exemption for nitrates from septic systems, s. 160.255.  The main
difference is that the exemption in this draft applies to any substance for which a
groundwater enforcement standard has been established.  I modified the definitions
from DNR’s proposed rule to try to eliminate the use of terms that nonexperts would
not understand, such as “finished water.”  I recommend that you have DNR personnel
review the draft to ensure that the definitions work.

Please contact me with any questions or redraft instructions.
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